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Snails!
Dear Parent or Carer,

We are excited to welcome your child into Rabbits Class and hope that they are beginning to adjust to the 
new routines in Year 1 as well as becoming more familiar with us! 

As well as new adults to get to know, your child may have mentioned two giant African land snails who have a 
home in our classroom. The children help to take responsibility for looking after them during the school day 
and have the opportunity to care for them for an extended period over the weekend and during school 
holidays. 

If your child has never had the pleasure or responsibility of looking after another living thing, you’ll be pleased 
to know that giant African land snails are very easy to look after! If you would like to give your child the 
chance to look after these fascinating creatures, there is a signing up sheet on the classroom door. A care 
leaflet always accompanies them on any home visit in case you are in any doubt. 

Thanking you in advance from two happy snails!  

Best Wishes,

Mrs Thompson & Mrs Murison 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.exotic-pet-care.co.uk/hopevalleyvetshathersage/petadvice/insectsandinvertebrates/caringforgiantafricanlandsnails/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=y362VNOBAcOqUf3kgJgP&ved=0CCoQ9QEwCg&usg=AFQjCNEzQ5agU7CRP8EY9RCwTvYAowxy
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